
 

 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 

REMINDER NOTE: HARMONY DAY 2020 
 

     
Harmony Day is this Friday 20th of March. Students have participated in a 
variety of Harmony Day activities and experiences throughout the week.  
Whilst the assembly has been postponed, students can wear orange or cultural 
dress to celebrate the special event.  
 
Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
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